## **Organ Transplantation: An Ethically Efficient Future**

## Madhura Joshi for Students for Best Evidence

## March 2024

## References

Haghighi, A. N., & Ghahramani, N. (2006). Living unrelated kidney donor transplantation in Iran. *Nature clinical practice. Nephrology*, 2(12), E1. Retrieved February 21, 2023, from <a href="https://doi.org/10.1038/ncpneph0364">https://doi.org/10.1038/ncpneph0364</a>

United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime. (2015). UNODC Assessment Toolkit: Trafficking in Persons for the Purpose of Organ Removal. Retrieved February 21, 2023, from <u>https://www.unodc.org/documents/human-</u> trafficking/2015/UNODC\_Assessment\_Toolkit\_TIP\_for\_the\_Purpose\_of\_Organ\_Re moval.pdf

Makkar, S. (2016, June 4). *Illegal kidney transplant biz could be worth Rs 250 cr a year*. www.business-standard.com. Retrieved February 19, 2023 from <u>https://www.business-standard.com/article/current-affairs/illegal-kidney-transplant-biz-could-be-worth-rs-250-cr-a-year-116060400476\_1.html</u>

Kaushik, P. (2022, March 5). *Analysis: India's Organ Trafficking Problem*. Justice Upheld. Retrieved February 19, 2023 from <u>https://www.justiceupheld.org.uk/analysis-of-human-organ-trafficking-in-</u> <u>india/#:~:text=Victims%20of%20organ%20trafficking%20in%20India%3A&text=Sel</u> ling%20organs%20in%20India%20is,uses%20the%20money%20for%20alcohol.

Baraniuk, C. *Why Does Spain Lead the World in Organ Donation?* (2018). The Wire. Retrieved February 19, 2023, from <u>https://thewire.in/health/why-does-spain-lead-the-world-in-organ-donation</u>

Csillag, C. (1998). Brazil abolishes "presumed consent" in organ donation. *The Lancet*, *352*(9137), 1367. Retrieved February 19, 2023, from https://doi.org/10.1016/s0140-6736(05)60767-2